
 

F I R S T  S U N D A Y  O F  L E N T  
F E B R U A R Y  2 6 ,  2 0 2 3  

MASSES ON  
THE LORD’S DAY 

 

5:00 pm Sat (vigil) 

8:00 am, 10:00 am,  

12:00 noon, 5:00 pm 

LiveStreaming of 
Sunday Mass and daily 
Mass offered at 8:00 am 

WEEKDAY MASSES 
 

  7:00 am (Mon-Fri) 
  8:00 am (Mon-Sat) 
12:05 pm (Mon-Fri) 

 
OPEN WEEKDAYS 

 

  6:30 am – 5:00 pm 
 

LITURGY OF THE 
HOURS 

 

Evening Prayer 
4:30 pm (Sat) 

 
OPEN SATURDAY/

SUNDAY 
 

  7:00 am – 6:30 pm 

CONFESSIONS 
 

7:30–8:00 am 
(Monday through Friday) 

 
3:30–4:50 pm (Sat) 
9:00–9:50 am (Sun) 

11:00–11:50 am (Sun) 
 
 

PERPETUAL HELP  
DEVOTIONS 

Following 8:00 am & 
12:05 pm Mass (Tues) 

 

EUCHARISTIC 
 ADORATION 

3:30 pm–4:30 pm (Sat) 
8:30 am–11:45 am  

(Every First Friday) 
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MASS INTENTIONS 
 

Sun. Feb. 26th - First Sunday of Lent  

  8:00 a.m.  Linus Pottebaum 
   10:00 a.m.  Maria Kinsella 
 12:00 p.m.  Barbara Hoover  
 5:00 pm       Nick Theiss 
Mon. Feb. 27th - St. Gregory of Narek 
 7:00 a.m.  Teresa & Francis Farrow & Family 
  8:00 a.m.   Joseph & Kathryn Darpel 
 12:05 p.m.  Joseph L. Stegall, Jr. 
Tues. Feb. 28th - Lenten Weekday 
   7:00 a.m.    James Black 
   8:00 a.m.    Al Marmino 
 12:05 p.m.  Nancy Mae Mueller  

Wed. Mar. 1st - Lenten Weekday 

  7:00 a.m.   Carmella Coombs  
  8:00 a.m.   John Alphonsus Dowling  
    12:05 p.m.   Lemoine & Grizelda Skinner 
Thur. Mar. 2nd - Lenten Weekday 

 7:00 a.m.    Teresa & Francis Farrow & Family  
 8:00 a.m.   Mary Bernadette Jura 
 12:05 p.m.   Thomas Villa   
Fri. Mar. 3rd - St. Katherine Drexel 

     7:00 a.m.    Frieda Weber  
   8:00 a.m.    Joseph & Kathryn Darpel  
  12:05 p.m.   Kayden Mattingly 
Sat. Mar. 4th - St. Casimir 

   8:00 p.m.   Frank Bommarito   
   5:00 p.m.    Gloria Davidson   

Sun. Mar. 5th - Second Sunday of Lent 

   8:00 a.m.   Barbara Hoover 
   10:00 a.m.    Tony Whitehead 
 12:00 p.m.   Dorothy Braasch 
 5:00 p.m.      Nick Theiss 
     

   Archbishop Mitchell T. Rozanski and the people of 
the Archdiocese of St. Louis welcome you and hope 
that your time in our Mother Church may be an 
opportunity to share our faith and joy in Jesus Christ. 

   Please enjoy the beauty of this building dedicated to 
the glory of God and built for the inspiration of all 
who enter. Public tours of the Cathedral led by 
volunteer guides are available most weekdays, call for 
availability.  

   All visitors who are not of the Catholic faith are 
welcome to join us in prayer, but not to receive Holy 
Communion. Reception of Holy Communion is a sign 
of unity of faith and full membership in the Catholic 
community. Together let us pray for the eventual 
unity of all believers. 

   If you desire to become a member of the Catholic 
Church or to become a member of the Cathedral 
Basilica Parish, please complete a registration card, 
available at the entrances the church. 

   All contributions to the Cathedral Basilica parish, 
ministries, and maintenance are sincerely appreciated. 

Cൺඍඁൾൽඋൺඅ Cඈඇർൾඋඍඌ 
314.533.7662  

Tඈඎඋඌ 
314.373.8205 

WELCOME TO OUR VISITORS 

Mass Intentions    
Specific Mass intentions for each scheduled Mass 
listed regularly in this bulletin are made by individual 
request. Requests for Mass intentions may be directed 
to the rectory by calling 314-373-8202. 

Cathedral Tours 
   Tours of our beautiful church are available during 
the week (pending other events). To book a tour, 
please visit our website to submit a “tour inquiry” 
form (https://cathedralstl.org/tour-info) or  contact 
Susie Irons at 314-373-8205. 
 If you are interested in volunteering as a docent, 
please contact Susie sirons@cathedralstl.org  
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Fඋඈආ Oඎඋ Rൾർඍඈඋ Pൺඌඍඈඋൺඅ Sඍൺൿൿ 
 

Aඋർඁൻංඌඁඈඉ ඈൿ Sඍ. Lඈඎංඌ 
The Most Reverend 

Mitchell T. Rozanski 

Rൾർඍඈඋ 
Monsignor Henry Breier 

314.373.8206  
breier@cathedralstl.org 

Sൾඇංඈඋ Aඌඌඈർංൺඍൾ 
Monsignor Gregory Mikesch 

314.373.8207  
mikesch@cathedralstl.org 

Pൺඋඈർඁංൺඅ Vංർൺඋ 
Reverend Zachary Povis 

314.373.8204  
zacharypovis@archstl.org 

Dൾൺർඈඇ 
Deacon John Curtin 

Deacon Dean Mandis 
Deacon George Rhodes 

 
Dංඋൾർඍඈඋ ඈൿ 

Sൺർඋൾൽ Mඎඌංർ 
Mr.  Andrew Kreigh 

314.373.8228 

Bඎඌංඇൾඌඌ Mൺඇൺ඀ൾඋ 
Mr. Tom Fasl 
314.373.8231  

Oൿൿංർൾ Mൺඇൺ඀ൾඋ 
Mr. Andrew Specht 

314.373.8202 

Eඏൾඇඍඌ Mൺඇൺ඀ൾඋ 
Ms. Mary Ann Fox 

314.373.8208 

Tඈඎඋඌ - Sඍ. Jඈඁඇ’ඌ Bංൻඅൾ 
Ms. Susie Irons 
314.373.8205 

 

Dear Parishioners, 

This Sunday we welcome to the Cathedral members of parishes throughout 
the Archdiocese for the Annual Rite of Election, which is part of the Rite of 
Christian Initiation of Adults.  Those preparing to become full members of 
the church are greeted by the Archbishop and are called to a more intense 
preparation to receive the Sacraments at the Easter Vigil. 
 
Here at the Cathedral parish we currently have about 30 men and women 
who are preparing to enter fully into the Catholic Church at Easter.  This is 
a great response and speaks volumes to the spirit of welcome at the 
Cathedral and the work of Christ speaking to their hearts.  
 
Once a month, the men and women of the Cathedral are invited to come 
spend some time in prayer and fellowship.  On the first Saturday of the 
month the Women of the Cathedral meet and on the last Tuesday of the 
month the Men of the Cathedral meet.  If you have not been, I highly 
recommend you take part in one of the upcoming meetings.  You can find 
more details in the bulletin in the week prior to upcoming meetings. 
 
This past Wednesday, we entered into the Season of Lent. I would like to 
take this opportunity to share with you a few thoughts from our Holy Father 
Francis I.  
 
“Lent is a new beginning, a path leading to the certain goal of Easter, 
Christ’s victory over death. This season urgently calls us to conversion. 
Christians are asked to return to God ‘with all their hearts’ (Joel 2:12), to 
refuse to settle for mediocrity, and to grow in friendship with the Lord. 
Jesus is the faithful friend who never abandons us. Even when we sin, he 
patiently awaits our return; by that patient expectation, he shows us his 
readiness to forgive.”  
 
Lent is a favorable season for 
deepening our spiritual life through 
the means of sanctification offered 
us by the Church: fasting, prayer, 
and almsgiving. At the basis of 
everything is the word of God, 
which during this season we are 
invited to hear and ponder more 
deeply. 
 

Monsignor Henry Breier  
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Aඋർඁൻංඌඁඈඉ’ඌ Cඈඅඎආඇ 

God’s holiness is standard for our action 
 
However, God doesn’t wait until we are holy 
to love us; He loves us so we become holy 
  
Dear brothers and sisters in Christ, 
 
 The readings for the first full week of Lent are 
organized around themes that are helpful for the 
Lenten journey. 
 
 One of the most important of those themes is 
indicated by the fact that the opening and closing 
lines for the week converge on the same point. In the 
opening line, from Leviticus 19:2, God tells the 
Israelites: “Be holy, for I, the Lord, your God, am 
holy.” It’s a powerful charge: God’s holiness is to be 
the standard for Israel’s holiness! In the closing line, 
from Matthew 5:48, Jesus says: “So be perfect, just as 
your heavenly Father is perfect.” Jesus picks up and 
reinforces the point: God’s holiness is the standard 
for our action. 
 
 The theme of perfection and holiness, however, is 
sometimes emphasized in the wrong way, as though 
God won’t love us until we’re perfectly holy. 
Thankfully, the rest of the readings this week give us 
a different understanding of how we should 
understand the call to holiness. 
 
 The prophet Ezekiel helps to make the point clear. 
On the one hand, he says: “If the wicked man turns 
away from all the sins he committed … None of the 
crimes he committed shall be remembered against 
him.” On the other hand, he says: “And if the 
virtuous man turns from the path of virtue to do evil 
… None of his virtuous deeds shall be remembered.” 
 People in ancient Israel had started to consider their 
relationship with God as a kind of ledger: God would 
pay out a reward for every good deed and exact a 
payment for every bad deed. Ezekiel was telling the 
people: Our relationship with God is not a ledger. It’s 
about the heart. And the turning of the heart is the 
main thing that captures God’s attention. 

 
 The repentance of Nineveh, which we hear about 
this week, is a perfect example. The people of 
Nineveh had plenty of bad deeds on the debit side of 
the ledger, and Jonah announced that payment was 
coming due. But then the whole city repented. God 
saw the turning of their hearts and forgave the debt. 
 
 This theme is taken up and perfected in the life of 
Jesus, who didn’t hesitate to reach out to sinners. In 
fact, the whole Incarnation was a reaching out to 
sinners! Likewise, in His ministry, Jesus didn’t wait 
until people were perfect to love them. He loved them 
first. And because He loved them, He reached out 
to them with the hope of turning their hearts. His 
reaching out was both an invitation and a promise: If 
you turn from sin, if you turn toward me, then you 
and I will walk the long road to perfection together, 
and my love will make it possible for you to get there. 
 
 There’s no compromising this Scriptural truth: 
God’s goal for us is perfection. But that has to be 
coupled with another Scriptural truth: God doesn’t 
withhold His love until we’re perfect. No, He grants 
His love so that we might become perfect. 
 
 Can we learn to hold both those truths together – 
both in our own hearts, and in how we share the Good 
News with others? If we can, we ourselves can have a 
Lent that is at once joyful and challenging, and our 
sharing of the Good News with others will be a 
powerful and intriguing invitation. 
 
 
Note: This column appeared in the St. Louis Review for February 25 
& 26 and may be read in the  print edition or at  https://it.ly/35ejOXr    



 Fൾൻඋඎൺඋඒ 26, 2023 

 5 

Fංඋඌඍ Sඎඇൽൺඒ ඈൿ Lൾඇඍ 

 

Men of the Cathedral 
February Adoration 

 Lent began last Wednesday. As we each begin our 
Lenten Journey, we may wish to consider spending 
some quality time with Our Lord.  

 The MEN OF THE CATHEDRAL cordially invite 
all men and women (parishioners and visitors) to join 
them for the February Adoration scheduled on 
February 28th at 6:00 p.m.  

 Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament is a joy beyond 
worlds, as we can come close to Our Lord in a very 
special way. That joy and fulfillment is greatly 
enhanced when your share the experience of 
Adoration with others. We are blessed to have two 
Adorations during this Lenten Season.  

 Confessions will be heard during Adoration. 

 Please plan to attend and invite your friends and 
family. As it is a tremendous way to come closer to 
Christ! 

Following Adoration, all men are invited in Boland 
Hall for fellowship and dinner. An offering of $20 is 
suggested. Please RSVP by Monday, February 27th 
to Michael Weisbrod at michael.wesibrod@rcfstl.org 
to reserve your dinner spot! 

Women of the Cathedral 
  

Women of the Cathedral– March 4, 2023 
 
Dear Ladies of the Cathedral Parish, 
 
Come grow in faith and fellowship with other ladies 
in the parish at the monthly gatherings of the Women 
of the Cathedral. It’s been a delight to have new 
ladies join each time.  
 
We will gather next on Saturday, March 4, 2023.  
 
We will begin with 8 a.m. Mass in the Cathedral, and 
then move over to Boland Hall for a light breakfast.  
After brief introductions and social time, an 
informative program is led by Msgr. Mikesch, our 
spiritual director, with closing prayer at 10 a.m. A 
popular highlight is “Ask Msgr. Mikesch Time.” 
 
At our last gathering the ladies shared their own 
stories of being light to others often with great 
personal sacrifice. Some also shared when an 
unknown person unexpectedly became alight 
uplifting them from grief and sorrow.  
 
To learn more, and RSVP for breakfast, please 
contact Barbara Murray at 314-974-6900 or email 
murraybj@swbell.net by March 1, 2023.  
Please send your questions for “Ask Msgr. Time” 
when you RSVP. 

 
“Lent is the favorable season for 
renewing our encounter with Christ, 
living in His word, in the sacraments 
and in our neighbor”  
 
 
Pope Francis, Message 
for Lent  
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              Week 1: Treasures of the Church 
       (Located in the All Saint Chapel) 
  
 We begin our Lenten journey with this beautiful painting 
by George and Polly Capps of Goretti Fine Arts LLC, 
commissioned by the St. Lawrence Society of Catholic 
Charities of St. Louis. The painting honors the legacy and 
witness of St. Lawrence of Rome, a third-century deacon 
martyred during the reign of Emperor Valerian. The fol-
lowing is taken from the description on display what the 
painting was unveiled. 
 According to an early story, at the outset of the persecu-
tion imperial officials desired to confiscate the assets of the church. Lawrence, as the local ecclesiastical 
administrator, was summoned by the prefect and given three days to collect the church’s “treasures” for 
transmittal. Lawrence quickly gave away the rich objects in the church’s possession to the poor. When the 
appointed time arrived, he presented to the prefect, as the true “treasures of the church,” a crowd of poor, 
crippled, blind, and sick. The officials were so incensed by Lawrence’s effrontery that he was sentenced to 
death by grilling. 
 George and Polly Capps’s monumental oil painting depicts the moment when the Roman 
officials realize that they have been thwarted by Lawrence’s generosity. Cherubs bearing the palm 
frond of martyrdom and a gridiron foreshadow the fate that the saint will suffer on account of his 
actions in the scene. 
 As went enter once again into this holy season, we might use this painting to lead us into 
a prayerful reflection on two aspects of the life of St. Lawrence, namely, his love for the poor 
and his martyrdom. Along with prayer and fasting, almsgiving is meant to be one the pillars of 
our Lenten journey. When we give away some of what we have, we not only exercise a spirit of 
detachment from earthly things which is conducive to our being more firmly attached to the 
things of the spirit, but we also have the opportunity to actively love our neighbor. St. Lawrence 
saw the poor and those in need as the true “treasures of the Church,” because it is especially in 
them that Christians have the opportunity to give without expecting return, that is, to exercise the 
virtue of charity. Recall that it is of them that our Lord Jesus Himself says, “whatever you did for 
one of these least brothers and sisters of mine, you did for me (Matthew 25: 40).” 
 Perhaps the Lord is inviting you in this holy season to, through almsgiving, imitate more 
closely the example of St. Lawrence. If we want to be detached from our earthly things, it isn’t 
enough simply to inwardly tell ourselves so: we actually have to physically give some of it away. 
We are, after all, both soul and body. How might you push yourself in some concrete way to 
engage in some kind of sacrificial giving; to share some of what you have with those in need? 
 The sacrificial giving of the deacon St. Lawrence; his love for God and love for neighbor 
ultimately resulted in his being put to death by the secular authority of the time. Nothing was 
more important to him than striving to love God and neighbor, not even his own life. During this 
season of Lent, we are invited to embrace a spirit of sacrifice and simplicity so that we might 
free ourselves from those things that most often threaten to distract us from the love of God and 
neighbor. What, specifically, in your own life might those distractions be? What are the things in 
your life that you are most tempted to idolize, and how might you use this season to intentionally 
put those things aside so as to more generously give your attention to what matters most? 
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A Thought on The Sanctity Of Life 
 

“The essence of our identity is that we are created in 
God's image and likeness and loved by Him. Nothing 
can diminish the priceless worth of any human life. 
Every person is cherished.”  

USCCB Secretariat of Pro-Life Activities Respect 
Life Reflection: Cherished, Chosen, 

Linda Baldwin  
Janice Bashford 
Barbara Beckemeyer 
Ben Janson 
Jennifer Jaswal 
Edwin Ayala Padilla 
Pauline Price 
David Washington 
Dorothy Quinn 
 
 

Kelvin Ayala Reyes 
Mary Riley 
Vivian Rachel Rossen 
Resy Sanchez 
Mickey Shears  
Mary Anne Work 
Betty Ytzaina 
Sharon Kay Moore 
Durie Shiebler 

PRAY FOR THE SICK 

   It is our responsibility in the Lord to remember the 
sick, who are especially close to the Redeemer in 
their suffering. 

Daily Readings for the Week... 
   
The readings are included each week so that the 
parishioners who are unable to join us for daily Mass 
will be able to consider and pray them in union with 
the whole Church. 
 

Readings for the Week 
March 5, 2023 through  March 12, 2023 

 
Sunday: 25: Gn 12:1-4a Ps 33:4-5, 18-20, 22 2 

Tm 1:8b-10 Mt 17:1-9 
Monday:  230 Dn 9:4b-10 Ps 79:8-9, 11, 13 Lk 

6:36-38 
Tuesday: 231: Is 1:10, 16-20 Ps 50:8-9, 16c-17, 

21, 23 Mt 23:1-12 
Wednesday: 232: Jer 18:18-20 Ps 31:5-6, 14-16 Mt 

20:17-28 
Thursday: 233: Jer 17:5-10 Ps 1:4-6, Lk 16:19-31 
Friday: 234: Gn 37:3-4, 12-13a, 17b-28a Ps 

105:16-21 Mt 21:33-43, 45-46 
Saturday: 235: Mi 7:14-15, 18-20 Ps 103:1-4, 9-12 

Lk 15:1-3, 11-32 
Sunday:        28 Ex 17:3-7 Ps 95:1-2, 6-9 Rom 5:1-2, 

5-8 Jn 4:5-42 or 4:5-15, 19b-26, 39a, 40
-42 

   What  
Catholics  
   Believe 
                  Join us at the Cathedral Basilica two           
      Wednesdays a month, when Fr. Povis will  
      present  an in-depth theological reflecƟon  
      on the arƟcles of the Apostles’ Creed.  
                      -6:30pm in Boland Hall  
                       -50 minute presentaƟon followed by           
           social  
         -Feel free to bring food and drink 
         -Designed for adults, but all are  
           welcome! 
 
 
 

 

Next Session 

March 1 
“Who was conceived by the Holy Spirit” 

March 15 
“Born of the Virgin Mary” 
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Anima Christi Young Adults 
   Anyone between the ages of 18 and 39 is invited to 
join in prayer and fellowship with the young adult 
community of the Cathedral Basilica on Thursday, 
March 2nd.  Our  gather ing begins with a Holy 
Hour in the church at 5:30pm (enter through the west 
door, by the playground). Followed by Mass at 
6:30pm. Please join us, in full or in part, to deepen 
your relationship with Christ and with one another.  

Sඍൾඐൺඋൽඌඁංඉ Aඅංඏൾ!   

Let’s Keep in Touch 
 Don’t miss out on the latest parish news.  
Flocknotes is a fast and easy email distribution 
platform used by the Cathedral Basilica to keep in 
touch with our parishioners.  
Text CATHEDRALSTL to 84576, logon to 
cathedralstl.flocknote.com or  call the par ish 
office to sign up today!  

Oൿൿൾඋඍඈඋඒ Cඈඅඅൾർඍංඈඇ ൿඈඋ  
Tඁൾ Wൾൾ඄ൾඇൽ ඈൿ 2/11/2023-2/12/2023 

Offertory $11,274.12 

Loose $3,554.88 

Online Giving $5,398.00 

Cathedral Candles $869.24 

Cathedral Landscaping $31.25 

Cathedral Maintenance $5.00 

Catholic Education $85.00 

Central & Eastern Europe Church $75.00 

Ash Wednesday $34.00 

Weekly Thoughts on Giving   

 

“It is written: ‘The Lord, your God, shall you 
worship and him alone shall you serve.’” Matthew 
4:10 

Tempted between the riches and power of this 
world and service to God, Jesus chose service to 
His Father. If we wish to truly follow Jesus, we, 
too, must decide to turn away from worldly power 
and riches and put God at the center of our lives. 
Lent is our time to prune ourselves of earthly 
things, and develop and nurture heavenly things. 
Lent is time to repent and let go of the other 
“gods” we have put before God. 

Permanent Diaconate Information 
Night 
 Do you feel called to serve the church in a special 
way? Is so, a vocation to the Permanent Diaconate 
might be something that God is calling you to. The 
Office of the Permanent Diaconate is asking that in-
terested men attend one of the upcoming information 
nights on either Monday, March 13, 2023 or Mon-
day, March 20, 2023 at the Cardinal Rigali Cen-
ter. Meetings will begin at 6:30 p.m.  Wives of in-
terested men are strongly encouraged to attend. For 
more information or to reserve a spot in the meeting, 
please contact the Office of the Permanent Diaconate 
at 314.792.7433 

 Catholic Charities– St. Patrick Center 
 
 St. Patrick Center is a ministry of Catholic Charities 
and needs breakfast items to help their unhoused 
clients this winter. Please help by dropping off any of 
the following items during February: 
    Instant oatmeal cups, toaster pastries,      
        granola/ protein bars, bottled water, and    
    coffee, creamer, and sugar.  
  
 A box marked St Patrick Center Breakfast 
Donations will be in the back of the Cathedral 
Basilica.  
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Parish Information 
Registration in Parish 
To join our parish, please register online at https://cathedralstl.org/about-basilica/parish-life or  call the rectory at 314-373-8202. 

Online Giving is a secure and convenient web-based service to make your weekly or monthly contributions to Cathedral Parish 
from your computer, or laptop, or tablet. Simply access the Cathedral website (www.cathedralstl.org) and go to Parish Online 
Giving under  the “GIVE” tab. Then follow the easy instructions to set up your secure account and authorize your contributions to 
be automatically withdrawn from your bank account on the date you specify.    

Baptism of Infants 
Parents requesting Baptism should be registered members of the parish. To schedule baptisms or register for baptismal preparation 
classes for parents or godparents, contact the rectory at  314-373-8202. 

Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults 
For persons interested in becoming Catholic, contact the rectory at 314-373-8202. 

Anointing of the Sick 
Parishioners facing surgery or struggling with serious illness may request this sacrament by calling the rectory at 314-373-8202.   

Vocations to Christian Marriage 
Couples planning to marry at the Cathedral Basilica may contact Mary Ann Fox at  314-373-8208. 

Vocations to Holy Orders and Consecrated Life 
Those who feel called to this life are invited to call the Archdiocesan Office of Vocations 
at 314 -792-6460. 
 

Cൺඍඁൾൽඋൺඅ Bൺඌංඅංർൺ Rൾർඍඈඋඒ 
4431 Lindell Boulevard, St. Louis, MO  63108 
314-373-8200 • fax 314-373-8290 
www.cathedralstl.org — Email: parish@cathedralstl.org 

Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋඌ Fඈඋ Mൺඋർඁ 4 ๟ 5, 2023 

 Lectors Ministers of Care Servers Ushers 

5:00 p.m.   
 (Sat) 

No Cup 
Ministers At 

Any Mass This 
Weekend 

John Willard  
Phoebe del Castillo 

 Doug Weber Bob Sutter 
Jerry Pastore 
Matt Colvin 
Chris Newgent 

8:00 am  Jonathan Klimpel 
Pat Harper 

Campbell, Weisbrod, 
Klimpel 

Doug Weber 
Kevin Mattingly 

Dave Meyer 
Frank Snyder 

10:00 am  Rachel de Almeida 
Oliveira 
Barb Murray 

 TBD Barb Murray 
Susan Metheny 
Jerry Danekas 

12 Noon 
 

 Doug Weber 
Mary Ann Cheng 
 
 

 TBD Willie Stevens 
Vito Alu 
Lawanda Reason 
Barb Murray 

5:00 pm  Erin Heathman 
John Stith 
 

 Brak Welby Willie Kelsey 
Charlie Hapke 
Pat McCann 


